Patients and Senators Must Team up to Fight 
for Health Care for Medicare Patients

Dear Senator __________________,

We have a bad medical problem in this country, and it affects me.  Over the last six years, Medicare paid my primary care doctor’s office less than it needs to stay open. Just like you need more money each year to pay for food and gas and your staff, my doctor does, too. Just like your electricity costs more every year, my doctor’s does, too. Since Medicare does not pay primary care doctors enough so they can pay a lot of these costs, many doctors decide not to see new Medicare patients.  Some even give up and close their offices.

Medicare was going to pay my doctor’s office less on July 1 this year.  This did not happen, but every year my doctor worries what Medicare will pay him.  This has to stop!  I know how much money I get each month.  That is how I plan for the year.  Lately my doctor does not know how much he will make so he cannot plan.  I am scared if Congress doesn’t stop stressing doctors every year, many of them will stop seeing new Medicare patients or will close their offices. I know my doctor wants to keep the office open to all patients, but if Medicare isn’t more dependable, it will be harder for him to do that. 

Our Congressmen need to understand this problem. They must make Medicare pay our primary care doctors fairly so we Medicare patients can keep seeing our doctors.

Please help me stay healthy.  Please make sure my doctor doesn’t close his office because the government is not paying him enough to take care of us, the elderly.  We understand he has bills to pay, but do you?

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter.  I hope you will take it to heart as one day you, too, will be a Medicare patient.  I truly hope when that happens you will be able to find a primary care doctor.

Sincerely,

